



Young Women’s College Preparatory Academy Hosts Computer Programming Symposium 

More than 400 students, parents, and teachers expected to attend  

November 16, 2012 – Young Women’s College Preparatory Academy will host a computer programming symposium for more than 400 third - through eighth-grade students, teachers, and parents.  The Inaugural Schlumberger Log-in Symposium will provide participants free access to computer programming and robotics software, equipment, training, and other resources.  There will also be student robotics and computer programming exhibitions from Young Men’s College Preparatory Academy on display. The event is part of Schlumberger’s longstanding commitment to Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) programs.   Dedication

Who:          Houston-area students, parents, teachers, HISD Board of Education Trustee Paula Harris, and Schlumberger representatives

                   
What:         Inaugural Schlumberger Log-In Symposium aimed at providing students, parents, and teachers free access to computer programming resources and opportunities

When:        Saturday: Nov. 17, 2012: 9 a.m.- 4p.m.

Where:       Young Women’s College Preparatory Academy

        1906 Cleburne 

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 279 schools and more than 203,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
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